
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 Welcome to an exciting new beginning at Barley Sheaf! 

Attached is a questionnaire. I would appreciate if you would 

fill it out and return at Kindergarten Orientation on 

August 21st. I feel that it is an important tool for me to 

use as a part of getting to know your child. Please know 

that all information is strictly confidential and will only be 

used by me. I am eager to get to know each of the 

individuals in our class! 

 During these first weeks of school, your child will be 

bringing home a lot of important paperwork for you to read. 

PLEASE make it a daily habit to check your child's 

backpack. So many times parents miss some important 

pieces of school information and there is disappointment 

felt by all of us! 

 I look forward to making this special year a positive 

experience for both you and your child .... WELCOME! 

Sincerely, 

 

Mrs. Kathy Mikalsen 

 


